
From: Adams, Marcia S
To: 'mcrawf@gov.sc.gov' <mcrawf@gov.sc.gov>

BCC: Lake, Steven <Steven.Lake@scdmv.net>
Date: 3/23/2006 4:14:19 PM

Subject: Design for new plates

Marisa,
It is time to design the new general license plates.  They will be issued beginning in 2008, but we need the new design in 
the next 6 months.  It is my understanding that some governors have asked for public feedback for the design, some have 
organized design committees, but the most recent plate was designed by PRT.   Recently, Steven was approached by Phil 
at PRT to help design the new plate.

How would the Governor like for us to proceed?  We really need to know within the next several months.  Just let me know 
and we will get started.

Thanks,
Marcia
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